




partner or a body corporate of which you 
are a director, or in the securities of 
which you have a beneficial interest] 

4.Land

Please give details of any beneficial 
interest you have in land which is within 
the area of Kirklees Council. For these 
purposes the definition of land excludes 
an easement, servitude, interest or right 
in or over land which does not carry with 
it a right (alone or jointly with another) to 
occupy the land or to receive income. In 
particular you should provide details of 
any land which you own, lease, receive 
rent from or for which you are the 
mortgagee together with sufficient 
information to identify the location of 
such land. 

5. Licences

Please provide details of any licence 
(alone or jointly with others) to occupy 
land in the area of Kirklees Council for a
month or longer. 

6. Corporate Tenancies

 The Councillor's details may 
be viewed by request to the 
Monitoring Officer

None 

Please provide details of any tenancy None 
where (to your knowledge)-

(a) the landlord is Kirklees Council;
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